
Food Safety Regulation Update for Catering 

Services 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Catering Service Provider's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to ensuring food safety 

and compliance with current regulations, we are reaching out to provide you with important 

updates regarding recent changes to food safety regulations that may impact your catering 

services. 

Key Updates: 

• Allergen Management: Enhanced requirements for allergen labeling and management 

practices. 

• Temperature Control: New guidelines on maintaining safe temperature ranges for food 

storage and transportation. 

• Hygiene Practices: Updated standards for employee hygiene and sanitation protocols. 

It is essential to familiarize yourself with these changes to ensure compliance and maintain the 

highest food safety standards. We encourage you to review the detailed regulations available on 

the [Local Health Department's Website] or contact us for further guidance. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. Together, we can uphold the safety and 

quality of the food services we provide to our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


